
I have been a small business owner for 30 years.
My son has a severe mental illness and is a resident at Iris Place™.

In 2008, I was in the middle of a family crisis and knew I needed education. My church 
HPUMC just started a program called NAMI’s Family-to-Family. It was exactly what I 
needed, packed with information and resources. That’s where I found Iris Place™. 
I knew right then, it was the blessing we needed. I wanted a place where he would fit in, 
live independently with friends and have fun things to do. 

It’s been life-changing for our family and the residents. There’s nothing like Iris Place™ 
anywhere, it’s centered around family, support and love. Iris Place™ II backs up to 
Iris Place™, they will already have built-in friends. My dream is to build Iris Place™ II, 
also we can help more people! You will be amazed too!

Robin Page
President
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